
ANNOUNCEMENTS 
 
 
CONSTITUTION AND BYLAWS AMENDMENTS:   

 

The proposed revisions to GPBC's Constitution and Bylaws discussed 

at the October 2022 Business Meeting are now ready for you to       

review.  These amendments will be voted on for final approval at the 

January 25, 2023 Business Meeting.  Please pick up your copy in the 

Narthex and review prior to our January Business Meeting.  

 

Leslie Belvin 

Constitution Steward 

 

 

 

 CONGREGATION: 

 

The WMU would like to thank you for the additional $190.00 received 

on Christmas Day for our Lottie Moon Offering.  Our total contribution  

is now at $4,000.00.  Your generosity is greatly appreciated and these 

funds will be used to support missionaries internationally. 

 

Linda Breaks 

WMU Director 

 

 

 

 

HELP FOR THOSE WHO NEED FOOD 

In our own area, there are those who suffer from food depravation and 

the need for basic hygiene products.   We are still collecting            

nonperishable food items and hygiene items, along with                   

nonperishable baby food and baby hygiene items. Your donations can 

be brought to our church on Sunday mornings or during office hours, 

M-F 9am-12pm, and dropped in the box inside the Narthex entrance.  

Food distribution will take place on the  1st and 3rd Tuesday, prior to 

11:00am at Bellamy United Methodist Church.  
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